
Message to children 1 Hargreaves. 
 
Dear Children, 
 
I hope you and your family are well.  It must be tricky doing your school work at home.  Who 
thinks that they have already earnt themselves a sticker or BIG THUMBS UP because they 
have completed some great reading, writing, maths or phonics at home?  I’m sure that you 
can all do fantastic work.  I look forward to seeing the results. 
 
Here is a poster and video to help you remember how to wash your hands and keep germs 
away.  Can you show your family how it’s done? 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/51698180 
 
 

 
 
In 1 Hargreaves we often talk about how important it is to be kind and caring.  I have found 
this great poem all about it.  Can you learn the words and sing it to your family?   
 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/51698180


Here is an Act of Kindness poster idea.  Could you make one of these to give to the kindest 
person in your family?  Remember to always work hard, stay safe and be kind and caring.  I 
hope you can also enjoy the sunshine. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Mrs MacLeod 

 


